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During the financial year, the subscription model introduced in 2020 has provided the funds to support an enhanced programme of events.

The financial statement for the year ended 31 March 2022 can be found on the Club website and shows that:
a surplus was generated during the year
the Club holds a positive bank balance
assets continue to be held on behalf of the Club

I would like to thank all those who have helped to make easier my term as treasurer and to Belinda for taking over the role.

Also, I would like to thank Jane for auditing the financial statement.

Bob Law FCA MBA
Honorary Treasurer


